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December 20, 2016

Ms. Karen Hefler

Division of Water Quality Management
Bureau of Land and Water Quality
Department of Environmental Protection
17 State House Station

Augusta, ME 04333-0017

Re: City of Portland - Woodford Street Sewer Separation Project

Dear Ms. Hefler:

I am providing this letter to inform you that I have reviewed the plans and
supporting documents for the above referenced project, and I am of the opinion that the
City of Portland possesses all proper interests in the sites and rights of way for this
project. In addition, I am of the opinion that all sewer mains, laterals and other
improvements constructed pursuant to the plans for this project will be properly located
within said sites and rights of way.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions or need
additional information, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely, -
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Danielle West-Chuhta
Corporation Counsel

cc.  Brad Roland, City of Portland Public Works
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